
9th January 2018 

 

We hope you had a wonderful break! The children have come back eager and ready to learn. We have wel-
comed Mrs Perry and Miss Townsend into Year 1.  

Mrs ==== 

 
 
 

 
All Year One teachers have set some time and days of the week activities on Mathletics this 

week. Please ensure your child completes these activities. 
 

Mathletics can also used on tablets. All you need to do is download the app and you are 
ready to go!  

 
 

 
 
 

 In English we will be learning  the story of Noah’s Ark and  also how we can use the prefix un to 
change the meaning of words. 

 In Maths we will be learning all about time, reading and writing o’clock and half past. Please encour-
age your child to look at clocks to reinforce telling the time.  

 In Topic we will be learning about the differences between mammals, fish,  
      amphibians, reptiles and birds.  

 

Please bring a named hat, scarf and a pair of gloves for Forest Rangers as it is getting very cold! 

 
 
 

 
 

1H’s class assembly is on Friday 12th January at 2pm in the new hall.  
Miss Harris would like to remind all 1H parents that children must come in to school 
on Friday in normal school trousers/skirt and shoes with a top which is a fire colour 

e.g. red, orange, yellow.  

Please make sure you are recording the titles of the books your child reads each week. These need to be 
recorded in your child’s reading diary. It is very important as we use this as a way of tracking how often 

they are reading.  
 

Thank you. 

 
 
 

 

Mrs Wormington gave birth to a healthy baby girl on 1st January 2018 ! 
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